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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 

(Set for Thursday, October 1, 2015, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

 

 

Re: Rulemaking to Consider Adoption of Rules Relating to Rail Safety, 

Docket TR-151079 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On August 21, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments and Notice of Workshop to be 

convened on October 1, 2015. Due to scheduling conflicts the Commission finds it necessary 

to cancel the workshop scheduled for October 1, 2015, at 9:30 a.m. The Commission may 

reschedule the workshop and will notify interested persons of the new date and time, if 

determined one is necessary. 

 

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead, Jason Lewis, at 

(360) 664-1206, or by email at jlewis@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


